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Friday 19th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Today your child will bring home some focus words from our Monster 
Phonics scheme. Please can you support your child in reading these at 
home. Once your child is secure in reading them, challenge them to 
see if they can spell them! 
 
If you have any questions, please speak with your child’s class 
teacher and we will be happy to discuss these with you. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Andrew. 
Reception Year Leader 
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